
District Parent Council Agenda
6/3/24

6:30-7:30 p.m.
Board Room at Harriet Tubman Administration Building

DPC Mission Statement
The District Parent Council in partnership with the Auburn Enlarged City School District will act
as a forum for communication and support between members of the school community in order

to benefit all students.

AECSD Mission Statement
The mission of the Auburn Enlarged City School District is to develop citizens that are capable
of meeting the challenges of their future by providing equitable, fiscally sound educational

opportunities necessary to develop confident life-long learners.

Topics:
●

Attendees:

Chairperson: Noel Romeo
First Vice Chair: MaryBeth Leeson
Second Vice Chair: Joseph Sheppard
Secretary: Christine Siddall

Attendees: J.Pirozzolo, A.Mahunik,
K.Bartolotta, A.Fennessy, N.Romeo,
R.Mandy, E.Krell, K.Horbal,J.Horbal,
S.Leone, S.Cupelli, K. Lawton, A.Lawton,
M.Leeson, C.Siddall

Meeting Objectives:
● Discuss future of DPC and election of new officers

Schedule

Time Minutes Activity/Tasks

6:30-7:30 60 mins

● General discussion of the future of the District Parent
Council. What will it look like next year?

● Jeff will retire as superintendent 9/1/24; no guarantee that
DPC will continue with new superintendent: Discussion
about purpose of DPC and if meeting can continue without
administration. The next superintendent can determine if a
member of admin will participate in “dpc’

● Jeff’s last DPC meeting (6/3/24)



● DPC Survey =parent engagement survey..in shared drive
● Survey may not be ideal to send out now when future is

uncertain
● New superintendent will begin 9/1
● Discussion of information sharing at DPC and its value
● The first meeting is traditionally scheduled for second

monday of September-this is currently scheduled
● Jeff will encourage superintendent to continue the meetings

and will be supporting the new superintendent
● Middle school has come so far-two fights since middle

school
● BOE representatives have been present in the past
● agenda-voting on officers. New officers elected:

Chairperson: M.Leeson
● First Vice Chair: J.Shepard
● Second Vice Chair: R.Mandy
● Secretary: Christine Siddall
● Plan is to tentatively meet in September pending new

superintendent
● Discussion of a table at orientations and open houses

●

●

●

The next DPC Meeting will be tentatively the second Monday of September at 6:30 at
Tubman BOE rooom


